Hematology Lab Meeting.
 
6/13/2019 @ 9:00 am 
	Present:	 Pat Gelineau



Announcement:

Welcome Bob. He is presently training in Coags. He will be taking a part time evening position.         

Good compliments for the taco Tuesday/ Wednesday event.

An issue reported from weekend evening regarding the 8100 Equipment where Coag samples were delayed. Pat will investigate with Meeok.

IPF is not going live on Tuesday. 
Bone marrows: The peripheral blood smear for bone marrow interpretations will be going live on Tuesday. Remember to make your smear from the peripheral blood that will come along with the bone marrow sample. Both will be stained and sent to Surg Path. Label the smears as to which is peripheral blood vs. bone marrow. Also label slide carriers accordingly. Ask questions for clarification.  .

[bookmark: _GoBack]Overlapping- Started an overlap with new lot of Arkay FCM, YS 9002 today through Monday, June 17, 2019- all shifts. Consult Urine communication log.


